
April 12, 2018 
Today is an A day! 

 

 After School Activities today 
6th Gr. Help session 

7/8th gr. Math help 

7th gr. Study skills 
ESOL homework help 

Open Library 
Science Olympiad 

Jazz Ensemble 

Show Choir 
STEP team 

6th gr. Sprinters 
8th gr. Shot put 

All grades long distance runners 
 

There is practice today for Fleetball.  All students who signed up for Fleetball should 

bring their completed permission slip and meet the coaches in the large gym right after 
school. 

 
Color Guard tryouts for Parkway North Marching Band start tonight at North High in 

the band room at 4 pm. If you have any questions or would like additional information, 

please stop by to see Mr. Steep, Mr. Linn or Mr. Larose in the NEMS band room. 
 

The Golf Club is meeting today after school.  All students who signed up for Golf should 
meet in Student Services right after school. 

 
CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR NORTHEAST 8TH GRADE SOFTBALL TEAM PLAYERS FOR 

DOING A GREAT JOB IN INTRAMURALS YESTERDAY, AND FLYING OUR VIKING 
COLORS! 

 

Are you an 8th grader interested in playing football at North next year?  Please see 
Coach Ghasedi to get a pass to come to an informational meeting during Family 

Group this Friday. 

 
As you have learned through your science classes, this is Green Week at 

Northeast Middle.  In order to do our best to help our environment, we will have a 
waste free day so bring your reusable containers! Waste Free Day is tomorrow the 

13th! 

 
Do you like Marvel comics or even your favorite superhero from a comic book.  

Tomorrow, which is the next Spirit Day, the theme is characters from comic books. 
Dress as a villain or a hero, the choice is yours! Make sure to demonstrate your Viking 

values as this is a huge part of what the judges are looking for! 
 

Join us for a Cardinals game fundraiser for our school!  The game is May 18th at 7pm. 

Tickets are $16 and our very own Show choir will be performing at 6pm at Ford Plaza!  
See you there! 

 
 

 

Happy Birthday If your birthday is today we hope it rocks! 



 
 

 

 

 

                    

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

    
 

 

 
 

 


